
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
    

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    July 28th, 2012 
Time:  6:00 PM 
Contact:  Sergeant Andrew Lecker  

(920) 236-5700 
 

Subject:   Hit and Run of Bicyclist-Update   
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department has located the vehicle involved in hit and run crash that occurred on Tuesday, July 25, 2012 at about 
1:41 a.m. in the 3400 block of Fond du Lac Road.   
 
On July 28, 2012 the striking vehicle was located and a 31 year old male from Oshkosh was taken into custody for Hit and Run 
Causing Great Bodily Injury.  That subject has been taken to the Winnebago County Jail. 
 
On July 25, 2012 a 33 year-old male from Oshkosh was riding his bicycle home after work northbound on Fond du Lac Road when a 
vehicle driving south on Fond du Lac Road struck the bicyclist head-on in the southbound lane.  The male was thrown from his bicycle 
and sustained a broken left ankle and many scrapes from landing on the ground.  The 33 year-old male was transported to Mercy 
Medical Center for his injuries.     
 
  
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5700.     
 
Andrew Lecker 
Patrol Sergeant 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5700 


